
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

February 6, 2023 

 

Jodi Reynolds 

Environmental Protection Manager – Arkansas 

Waste Management of Arkansas, Inc.  

88 Joyce Lane 

Russellville, AR 72802 

 

RE:  DEQ review of Dye Trace Study Summary Report 

Eco-Vista, LLC, Class 4 Landfill Status Update   

Permit No: 0290-S4-R1  AFIN: 72-00144 

Document ID: 83362 Cross Reference: 83123 

 

Dear Ms. Reynolds, 

 

The Division of Environmental Quality Office of Land Resources (DEQ) has reviewed the Dye 

Trace Study Summary Report (Document ID 83123). After review, DEQ acknowledges receipt of 

the report, and has no comments at this time. 

 

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact me at 501-607-7215 or 

travis.atwood@adeq.state.ar.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Travis Atwood 

Geologist, Division of Environmental Quality 

5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317  

 

 

cc: Bill Sadler, P.G., DEQ 

Blake Whittle, P.G., DEQ 

 Annette Cusher, P.E., DEQ 

Steve Jett, P.G., Jett Environmental 

David Conrad, P.E., Waste Management  
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